
 

 
  
January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Valley Grove School District strives to provide your child with the tools needed to enhance 
their learning opportunities. Technology is just one of the tools that are used by our 
teachers to provide learning experiences that engage and prepare your children to be 
successful in school and beyond.  
 
Valley Grove School District provides each student with a technological device that is used 
in conjunction with the other educational tools to enhance the learning experiences offered 
to your child. These devices will not take the place of the textbook or other modes of 
instruction but will be an additional tool that students will use to increase their understanding 
of their different subjects.  
 
Families have the option of purchasing an insurance policy for the rest of the 20-21 school 
year for a prorated fee of $25.00 that covers damage up to the replacement cost of the 
device for accidental damage. If the insurance policy is not purchased, repairs will be 
charged to the student at the rate outlined in the attached handout.  
 
As we move forward, Valley Grove School District will continue to explore ways to best 
meet the needs of our students. We look forward to continuing to partner with you to help 
your children succeed in school and in life. Please contact us if you have any questions by 
mailing ​rghsinfo@vgsd.org​ for high school students or ​vgeinfo@vgsd.org​ for elementary 
students. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Valley Grove School District 
 
 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of the Valley Grove School District in partnership with the community is to provide the 

opportunity for each student to obtain a comprehensive and quality education. 

 

 

Valley Grove School District 
“AN EQUAL RIGHTS AND OPPORTUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT​” 
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